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7/17/2019  
Start                                  6:00 pm  
 S. Elliott                         2nd  C, Lomonaco 

   End                              7:00 pm 
S. Elliott                       2nd  C. Lomonaco 

 
 
Joel Luchun,  Stuart Elliott,  Mark Ferren,  David Gill,  Beth Donahue,  
Christine Lomonaco,   

Item 1  Depot Property 

 

The county is interested in selling a portion of the Depot property (3 buildings) to CVCSD. The 
committee visited the site and feels that if the price is right and there are no contamination 
concerns.  
The thought is that we could use one building for storage and demolish the 2 older buildings 
and create a field for sports or future use. 
 
We will continue gathering cost information and advise of our findings. 

 
 
   

 
 

 


